Canby Planning Commission
J Regular Meeting
September 26, 1972

Present: Chairman Gordon Ross, Commissioners Di?@(l‘ommaso, Johnson and
Cutsforth.
Also present: Asst. Supt. Whiteside and Councilman Raines.

There not being a quorum present the meeting was not officially called to order.

Public Hearing dates were set for the following:

1. Oct. 24th - 8:15 pm - for consideration of a
zone change application from R-2 to @-1, by
James Payton for property located at North 4th
and lvy St.

2. Oct. 24th - 8:45 pm -~ for consideration of a

: zone change application from R-1 to R-2 by
Canby Industrial Park/John Carlson, for
property located at the East side of Baker Dr.

A brief discussion of the expiration of the Amrine Addition improvement agreement
followed and wa s continued until the next meeting.

Consideration of the Popp/Seida trailer park was continued to the next meeting.

Discussion followed on the Territorial Road right-of-way. John Whiteside was directed
to write a letter to the City Council recommending city participation in the cost of
establishing the centerline and right-of-way of Territorial Road by Zarosinski-Tatone
Engineers.
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